Jim Oweczarski, City Clerk
City Hall, Room 205

200 E Wells Street
Milwaukee, W1 53202

RE: File No. 170945 (New Construction at 100 W Brown Street)

Dear Mr, Owczarslki:

Robert Ater & Gregory Baer
234 N Broadway Unit 414
Milwaukee, W1 53202

January 26, 2018
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On January 8, 2018, the Milwaukee Historic Preservation Commission made a ruling
on our proposed new construction of a home at 100 W. Brown Street, which we would like
to appeal. This letter serves as the written notice of our wish to appeal to the Common
Council via the Zoning, Neighborhoods, and Development Committee, and as our request
to be added to the next agenda of the ZND, so that our appeal can begin.

We can be contacted at the above address, or by e-mail at gbaer@carthage.edu.

Thank you very much.

cc: Yves LaPierre (DCD), Alderwoman Milele Coggs

Sincerely,

TRobert Ater

/ N A e
M B o

Gregory Baer



